
Ballston Spa Community  

Ice Skating 
 

Located at Eastern Avenue in the village (the BARC fields) 
 

Ice skating is free and there are ice skates to borrow (for free) inside the BARC building. 
 

Rules: 

• Skaters can only be on the ice during 

open hours AND when a volunteer is 

present 

• Skaters must have adult supervision 

• Skaters must sign in with volunteer 

before skating 

• Skate at your own risk 

• No hockey 
 

Skating hours are: 
Thursdays 4-7 

Fridays 4-7 
Saturdays 10-7 
Sundays 12-6 

If you come by during open hours and we are not open, it means we didn’t have a 
volunteer. We haven’t been opening on Thursdays because of lack of 

interest/volunteers. 
 

COVID safety protocol for BARC building: 
Face coverings/masks are required at all times in the BARC building.  
There is a supply of masks if anyone needs one to enter the BARC building. 
Skaters can borrow skates. Any skates returned will be sanitized before being returned 
to the shelf. 
No sharing of equipment. 
The BARC building cannot be used as a warming hut, therefore, there is no 
congregating inside. 
Restrooms are available and will be sanitized at the end of each day of skating. 
 

We always need volunteers! It is quick, easy and fun! Shifts are only one hour long 
because it is cold outside! 
Here are a few things to know if you are interested in volunteering: 
You will be asked to wear a vest to make you easily identifiable.  
You must have a cell phone on you in case of emergency.  
Skaters must sign in with you before skating.  
You are there to make sure everyone is having fun and staying safe by following the 
rules of the ice and the BARC building. 
    
If you would like more information or would like to volunteer visit our Facebook 
page: Ballston Spa Community Ice Skating or contact Amy at 518-290-4249. 
 


